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From: Vivien BradleyShaw 
Sent: 30 March 2023 16:14
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc:
Subject: Stop Aquind

Categories: Consultation Respone

Good Afternoon  
As a lifelong resident of Portsmouth I feel strongly the decision to quash the Aquind application should be upheld. 
None of the issues of concern have changed and the interconnector will not benefit the residents of Portsmouth 
rather it will jeopardise the environment and people's health and livelihoods. Portsmouth is surrounded by the sea 
and every effort should be made to increase sustainable energy sources such as wave and wind power and provide 
skilled jobs for its residents. We are a democracy (fragile and precious) so please listen to the people of Portsmouth 
and respect our decision to reject Aquind.  
Yours Faithfully  
Vivien Bradley-Shaw  
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